November 2017 Meeting
· The group looked at their agreed objectives and how they could further develop.
· The new practice logo was presented to the group.
July 2017 Meeting
· The group met with Victoria, Head of Engagement for the Vale of York CCG and discussed the £50 million funding gap in the vale of York and discussed areas in which the group believed the CCG could save money.
· The group looked at the practice staff structure and they were advised of the additional recruitment into the patient support team.
· Review of group objectives and feedback to chair for next meeting.
· Updated plans for the building projected were discussed.
February 2017 Meeting
· The group met with Victoria Hirst, Head of Engagement for the Vale of York CCG to discuss her newly created role and the involvement of practices, PPGs and patients.
· The friends and family test responses were reviewed by the group.
· The group discussed the introduction of a new anti-coagulation service which is being introduced into primary care.
· Staff changes and training were reviewed.
· Articles for the next newsletter were discussed.

